
 

 

 
 

17 September 2010 
 

Community Service Announcement 
 

Increased Water Flows into the Snowy River 
 
 
 
 
In preparation for future increased releases from Lake Jindabyne into the Snowy River, Snowy Hydro, will 
be conducting a large scale test of the Jindabyne Dam Water Release Valves, on Monday, 20th September 
 
This test will be from midday until 6pm, and will result in an increase in flows into the Snowy River below 
Jindabyne Dam.  
 
River levels are expected to rise by around one metre between Jindabyne Dam and Dalgety Weir on 
Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st September.  
 
For more information visit snowyhydro.com.au 
 


